
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF CALIFORNIA CITY  

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

TUESDAY, September 16, 2025 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
             
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the California City Planning Commission (PC) meeting scheduled 

for Tuesday, September 16, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 21000 Hacienda 

Boulevard, is cancelled as there are currently no outstanding items requiring Planning Commission 

approval. The Planning Commission will hold its next regular meeting on Tuesday, October 7, 

2025, to discuss upcoming projects. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Affidavit of Posting: This agenda was posted on all official City bulletin boards and the City 

website at least 72 hours prior to the Planning Commission meeting.  Planning Staff 


